
 

 
1 June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Charity is integral to the life of Glenlola Collegiate School and in ‘normal’ years we would have 

enjoyed many charity fundraising events throughout the school year.  

As with most aspects of life this year, COVID-19 has limited what we have been able to do.  

 

Our aim is to hold a charity week from the 7 June to 11 June.  During this week Junior School pupils 

will enjoy a dance-a-thon (subject to weather and all socially distanced) and Year 11 pupils will 

enjoy a fundraising activity too.  All money raised will be supporting the work of Charlene’s Project, 

our whole school charity.  If you would like to make a voluntary donation this can be done via SIMS 

PAY, choosing from the following options: £5, £10, £15 or £20. 

 

We are also hoping to support our local community throughout the week by donating items for the 

North Down Store House and End Period Poverty.  Further details on the items needed most are 

listed below.  Pupils will bring these to their Form Rooms and will be collected at the end of the 

week.  

 

Friday 11 June will be a colourful day!  Girls will be invited to wear their PE uniform (leggings or 

tracksuit bottoms) with one item of clothing in their House Colour.   

 

We hope that this fundraising week will give the girls something to look forward too after a very 

challenging year.   

 

If you would like to find out more about the work of Charlene’s Project click the link below. 

 

https://www.charlenesproject.org/ 

 

 

Store House End Period Poverty 

 tinned custard,  

 tinned rice,  

 tinned meat meals (e.g. chunky 

chicken, mince and onion, stewed 

steak), 

 tinned curries,  

 tinned chilli,  

 fray bentos pies,  

 noodles,  

 jam.  

 male and female deodorants, razors, 

shaving foam, shampoo,  

 multi-purpose cleaners and  

 kitchen roll. 

 Sanitary Products 
 shampoo,  

 deodorant,  

 tooth paste,  

 soap,  

 razors. 

 

 

https://www.charlenesproject.org/


Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs B Haslam 

Charity Co-ordinator 
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